


NOTICE OF PROJECT  

LAKE WORTH ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

 

A meeting will be held by the Lake Worth Economic Development Corporation on September 5, 

2017 at 6:30 pm, in the City Council chambers at the Lake Worth City Hall located at 3805 

Adam Grubb, Lake Worth, Texas, to consider expending funds in support of the following 

project: Design of the reconstruction, infrastructure and utilities (water,/sewer) for Azle Avenue 

from Highway 199 to Boat Club Road.    

For more information please contact: 

Stacey Almond 

City Manager 

City of Lake Worth 

3805 Adam Grubb  

Lake Worth, TX 76135 

Office: 817.237.1211, Ext 101 

Fax: 817.237.1333 

salmond@lakeworthtx.org 

 

I certify that this notice was posted on the bulletin board of Lake Worth City Hall on August 18, 

2017 and the City’s website on August 18, 2017.  

 

_______________________________  

Stacey Almond, City Manager 
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